SEAWALL PROJECT KICK-OFF

Please join the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) and Seattle Parks and Recreation in a
conversation to learn the latest on the Emma Schmitz Memorial Overlook Seawall Project.
Redside Construction is preparing to begin staging equipment in the coming days, as suppliers
have been able to produce key project materials ahead of schedule.

The USACE Seattle District awarded the construction contract for the Alki Seawall at Emma
Schmitz Memorial Overlook in West Seattle to Redside Construction. The project will replace the
existing 500-foot-long seawall at Emma Schmitz Memorial Overlook, 4503 Beach Dr. SW, Seattle,
WA 98116, that was constructed in the 1920s and has experienced significant erosion and
damage from storm events.
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IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND THE MEETING THE PRESENTATION WILL BE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE

https://go.usa.gov/xw5ThH

For questions about the project please contact the Army Corps of Engineers US Army Corps
at 206-764-3750 or email alkiseawall@usace.army.mil.
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